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Historic Art on Utility Box Wraps

Craig Froese provided an update regarding Historic Art on utility box wraps. Councillor, C. Riepma,
Chair suggested that the Historic Art on Utility Box Wraps project should be included as part of the
Committee’s budget for 2022.

Planting Trees in Heritage Park

Craig Froese provided an update regarding planting trees in Heritage Park.  He mentioned that he has
been contacting organizations who may have an interest in participating in the Heritage Park Tree
Project. The Committee discussed and provided Mr. Froese the names of organizations that may be
interested in participating in the project.

Public Art Allandale GO Station and Transit Hub

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding the Public Art Allandale GO Station and
Transit Hub and he explained that there has been no further progress at this time.

Correspondence Barrie and District Association of Realtors (BDAR) regarding historic homes

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding the Barrie and District Association of Realtors
regarding historic homes.  He mentioned that the Barrie and District Association of Realtors would be
interested in having the Committee provide a presentation to educate their members on historic
homes in Barrie.  The Committee discussed having Craig Froese and Cathy Colebatch work together
on a presentation for the Barrie and District Association of Realtors.
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Historic Art on Utility Box Wraps

Craig Froese provided an update regarding Historic Art on utility box wraps. Councillor, C. Riepma, Chair
suggested that the Historic Art on Utility Box Wraps project should be included as part of the Committee’s
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suggested that the Historic Art on Utility Box Wraps project should be included as part of the Committee’s
budget for 2022.

Planting Trees in Heritage Park

Craig Froese provided an update regarding planting trees in Heritage Park. He mentioned that he has been
contacting organizations who may have an interest in participating in the Heritage Park Tree Project. The
Committee discussed and provided Mr. Froese the names of organizations that may be interested in
participating in the project.

Public Art Allandale GO Station and Transit Hub

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding the Public Art Allandale GO Station and Transit Hub
and he explained that there has been no further progress at this time.

Correspondence Barrie and District Association of Realtors (BDAR) regarding historic homes

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding the Barrie and District Association of Realtors
regarding historic homes. He mentioned that the Barrie and District Association of Realtors would be
interested in having the Committee provide a presentation to educate their members on historic homes in
Barrie. The Committee discussed having Craig Froese and Cathy Colebatch work together on a presentation
for the Barrie and District Association of Realtors.
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